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April receipts continue trend of exceeding expectations

TOPEKA—Total FY 2018 revenue receipts are 20 percent, or over $1 billion higher 
than last year, data from the latest collections report released Tuesday showed.     

Tax receipts for April are $293.1 million above April 2017, with individual income 
tax accounting for $239.2 million of that total. Sales tax receipts for the month are 
$202.9 million, or $10.7 million above last April.

“We anticipated higher individual income tax collections in April because last 
year’s state tax legislation allowed payments to be made without penalty as long 
as they were made before the April 17 filing deadline,” Revenue Secretary Sam 
Williams said.  

April tax receipts came in 7.6 percent or $66.1 million above newly revised 
consensus revenue estimates, for a total of $932.3 million in tax collections during 
the month. 

For assistance with electronic filings or electronic payment of any taxes, call (785) 
296-6993.

The Department will resume regular telephone hours after the income tax filing 
deadline on April 17th. These normal operating hours are 8 a.m. to 4:45 p.m. 
Monday through Friday.
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